
Create safer communities  
with a Community-based  
Crime Action grant.

Applications for the 2024–2025 
Community-based Crime Action grants 
open on 17 June 2024, offering double 
the funding.

The combined Rounds 1 and 2 increase 
available funding to $2.5 million and 
opportunities for more successful 
applications.

Grants of up to $75,000 will be available per 
successful application, and you can submit 
two applications for consecutive iterations 
of the same project.

Community-based Crime Action grants 
support local communities, businesses  
and organisations with short-term programs 
and initiatives that engage young people 
and deliver early intervention, prevention, 
and diversionary solutions to address local 
youth crime and community concerns.

These grants aim to keep communities 
safe by reducing youth crime and helping 
young people involved in the youth justice 
system to build positive relationships and 
participation in their communities.

Prospective applicants are encouraged to 
consult with their community and engage 
local stakeholders to consider proposals.

MORE INFORMATION 
desbt.qld.gov.au/yjgrants

ENQUIRIES
YJ_Grants@cyjma.qld.gov.au

MAKE A 
DIFFERENCE


